
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce that, in response to the growing demand for outdoor dining spaces, 

we are expanding our outdoor dining areas to better accommodate our valued visitors. 

Starting from [Date], you will find additional seating arrangements set up in our outdoor patio 

area. This initiative aims to enhance your dining experience while allowing you to enjoy the 

beautiful surroundings. 

Your safety and comfort are our top priorities. We will continue to adhere to all health guidelines 

and ensure that our outdoor areas are well-maintained and welcoming. 

We appreciate your continued support and look forward to serving you in our expanded outdoor 

dining area! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Business Name] 

[Contact Information] 


